
SB 6227-S.E - DIGEST
(AS OF SENATE 2ND READING 2/09/12)

Requires the attorney general, in conjunction with the
office of the insurance commissioner, to establish a toll-free
telephone hotline, funded by the office of the insurance
commissioner, that is available to members of the public to
report suspected medicaid fraud.

Expires July 1, 2014.


